
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, June 20, 2024 1 :28 PM 
Shelby Nave 
RE: Docket 20240097 

FILED 6/20/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06747-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you. Per this confirmation, we have moved DN 06667-2024 from Dkt 20240097 to Dkt 
20240000 (undocketed matters). 

Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 1:16 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20240097 

Ok so I can confirm that is the correct item to be omitted 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>; Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20240097 

Good morning, Shelby, 

Thank you for the information. I believe you are referring to DN 06667-2024. On your confirmation 
of same, we will move the document from Docket 20240097 to undocketed 20240000. 

Thank you, 
Dorothy 

From: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 7:31 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>; Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20240097 

Good morning Dorothy, 

I was looking at the docket for 20240097 and I noticed that a filing from TDS Telecommunications was added to the 
docket. I looked at the filing and noticed that they did not need to file that and that it would be better off omitted from 
the docket. I'd like to request that it gets moved to the 20240000 undocketed files. 

Thanks! 

Shelby Nave I Public Utility Analyst 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
E-mail: SNave@psc.state.fl.us 

 
Tel : (850) 413-6816 
               

 
 




